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Comments: Please allow fixed anchors in wilderness areas for rock climbing. Fixed anchors should only be
allowed if placed without a motorized drill. They are necessary for the historic preservation of climbing routes
and to continue to allow climbers to enjoy the amazing resources of our wilderness lands.

Without these anchors most climbing will have to be stopped.

These bolts are tiny and in no way compare to roads, trails, steps, etc...



